
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Shakespeare by the Sea Festival  

     6th January 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Shakespeare Cast Workshop 

Monday 10th January 2022 

This year our Year 5 class are lucky enough to be involved with Shakespeare by the Sea 

Festival.  This means that on Wednesday 16th February (in the evening), the children will 

perform their play ‘Macbeth’ along with two other schools.  The children will rehearse during 

the day and perform in the evening (the performance will begin at 7.00pm) but I will confirm 

more on this in the next few weeks.  Tickets for the performance are available for you to 

purchase, at £2 each, direct from Weymouth Pavilion on 783225 or online via the following 

link https://weymouthpavilion.com/shows/shakespeare-by-the-sea-festival/    These are 

selling fast so I recommend that your book as soon as possible. 

On Monday 10th January, the children have been invited to attend a cast workshop at 

Weymouth Pavilion.  During our visit there will be a ‘bubble’ system in place ensuring that we 

do not mix with any children from other schools. 

The workshop will take place from 10.00am to 12.00pm.  Children will walk to the pavilion 

and back to school with staff.  Lunch will be eaten at school however, if your child has a free 

meal award or has ordered a hot meal for the day then Food Links will provide a packed lunch 

instead. 

Please sign the online permission slip here https://forms.office.com/r/Agy7rAzZSG (This will 

also be sent to you via a text message) by Friday 7th January 2022. 

Please ensure your child has a warm waterproof coat and sensible walking shoes. 

This should be a really enjoyable morning for the children. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss Lea 
Year 5 Teacher 
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